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June 2017
Dear Parent/Carer
Year 3 & 4 Cricket Tournament, AT YELVERTON CRICKET CLUB – Tuesday 4th July, 12pm to 4.00pm
Your child has been selected to represent the school Cricket Team. The event starts at 12pm and should finish approximately at 4.00pm, so will arrive back to school around 4.15pm.
The children will be transported to this event by Mr Beatty and another member of staff.
Please could your child be provided with a packed lunch including plenty to drink, PE shorts, shirt and trainers.  Please can the children also have clothing appropriate to the weather, a warm, waterproof coat and bag to keep clean clothing dry or a sunhat/cap and sun cream if required.
Please complete the attached slip giving permission for your child to take part in this sporting event and return it as soon as possible. 
Yours sincerely

Mr Beatty


To: Mr Beatty Tavistock Community Primary School
I give my permission for my child to take part in the Year 3 & 4 Cricket Tournament, AT YELVERTON CRICKET CLUB – Tuesday 4th July, 12pm to 4.00pm
Please can you complete the following in respect of your child for this activity CHILD’S FULL NAME:- …………………………………………………………………… Address………………………………………………………………………………………Date of Birth ……………………….  Doctor/Surgery…………………………………..
Does your child need any medication during the day (eg: inhalers) …………………………………………………………………………………………………
Name of Parent/Guardian

(1)……………………………………………  (2)……………………………………………
Telephone Contact No. for the day

(…………………………………………………………..(……………………………… 

Signed……………………….…………………………………Date………………………












